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September 1, 2000 

Mr. Paul Muldoon, Canadian Environmental Law Association 
Mr. L.R.L. Symmes, Federation of Ontario Naturalists 
Mr. John Jackson, Great Lakes United (Canada) 
c/o 401-517 College Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M6G 4A2 

Dear Mr. Muldoon, Mr. Symmes and Mr. Jackson: 

Thank you for your letter requesting a meeting with Premier Mike Harris to discuss the Annex 
2000 amendment to the 1985 Great Lakes Charter. 

Premier Harris has asked that your letter be forwarded to the Honourable John Snobelen, 
Minister of Natural Resources, as the issues you wish to discuss are within his area of 
responsibility. 

You may follow up directly with Mr. Snobelen's office at (416) 314-2301. 

Sincerely, 

law 
Chris Breen 
Director of Tour and Public Events 

c: 	The Honourable John Snobelen 
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